= Burwood Council

Dr Peter Boxall AO

Chairman

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal

Level 8, 1 Market Street Trim No: 14/8394
SYDNEY NSW 2000 24 February 2014

Dear Dr Boxall
APPLICATION FOR SPECIAL VARIATION UNDER SECTION 508A

I would like to take this opportunity to thank IPART staff for their assistance during the application
process.

Please find enclosed Burwood Council’s application for a special variation under section 508A of the
Local Government Act.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Council’'s Executive Manager,
Tommaso Briscese on 9911 9808 or by email at tommaso.briscese@burwood.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

MICHAEL MCMAHON
General Manager
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